CONSERVATION COMMISSION
70 EAST MAIN STREET
NORTON, MASSACHUSETTS 02766
508-285-6301

Norton Conservation Commission

Attendance

Robert Medeiros Jeffrey Houde

Peter MacLean Leonard Silvia

Leo Yelle (Julian Kadish and Earl Willcott absent with excuses)
Minutes

Members reviewed the Bill Payment Sheet. Leo Yelle made a motion, seconded
by Jeff Houde, to approve payment of the bills as presented. Approved.

Jeff Houde made a motion, seconded by Leonard Silvia, to approve starting the
payment process for BayState Environmental Consultants but to hold the check
until the third update report has been submitted to, and reviewed by, the Com-
mission. Approved.

Leo Yelle made a motion, seconded by Jeff Houde, to approve the minutes for
August 12, 1991, as presented. Approved.

Leonard Silvia made a motion, seconded by Jeff Houde, to approve the minutes
of August 26, 1991, as presented. Approved.

Members reviewed a request for a Certificate of Compliance for the Beverly
Lane project, #250-166. Leonard Silvia made a motion, seconded by Jeff Houde,
to issue a Certificate of Compliance to South Washington Street Realty Trust.
Approved.

Robert Medeiros removed himself from the meeting.

The Conservation Director recommended that requests for Certificates of Com-
pliance for lot 19, Margaret Drive and lot 48, Fordham Drive be put on hold
until P & A Construction has achieved final vegetative stabilization at these
lots. There is a small area of erosion on each lot.

The Conservation Director passed out the proposed restoration plan for lot 103,
Margaret Drive, which had been submitted by W & G/Todd Dev. Members will
review said plan prior to the next meeting.

Robert Medeiros rejoined the meeting.

The Conservation Director handed out the draft Conservation Restriction for
Barrowsville Pond Estates for the members to review prior to the next meeting.
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The Conservation Director reported that the Town Manager is asking for volun-
tary reductions in departmental expense accounts. The members agreed to vol-
unteer a 5% reduction.

The Conservation Director reported that she is working on the Notice of Intent
application which will propose the selective cutting and removal of aquatic
vegetation from an 800 ft. stretch of shoreline at Norton Reservoir (off Freeman
Street).

The members agreed to hold off any discussion of the weed harvester rental bid
package until the next meeting.

The Conservation Director read enforcement letters which had been sent to:

Sicard 107 Plain Street
Champagne 269 South Worcester Street
Smith 122 East Main Street

The members asked the Conservation Director to ask W & G Dev. to be more
specific about when they will construct their wetland replication area at lot 18
(the time frame had been stated, in a letter dated March 22, 1991}, as "this year".

The members reviewed a request for a partial Certificate of Compliance for
lot 40, Danielle Street. Leo Yelle made a motion, seconded by Leonard Silvia,
to issue a partial Certificate of Compliance for lot 40 under #250-169. Robert
Medeiros and Jeff Houde abstained. Approved.

Meeting adjourned at 8:23 p.m.



